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From: Helen Cone

Sent: May-05-15 8:16 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Film tax credit.

So disappointed in everyone for not seeing the true benefit to keeping this tax credit.

This industry is just beginning to blossom into something amazing for thousands of people across our province.

Your closed-mindedness, and budget crazed selves are destroying a something that really does have a chance and being
something big, and great for us in the future.

Big thumbs down

Sent from my iPhone





